
From: BYRON CHAMPLIN
To: Bonenfant, Janice
Cc: Aspell, Thomas
Subject: Fwd: RE: Crosswalk on Storrs Street
Date: Friday, June 02, 2017 8:26:44 PM

Hi Janice:

I'd like to refer this constituent request to TPAC. 

Thanks!

Byron 

---------- Original Message ----------
From: donna@beadit.biz
To: 'BYRON CHAMPLIN' <chamby@comcast.net>
Date: June 2, 2017 at 8:23 PM
Subject: RE: Crosswalk on Storrs Street

Yes – right across from Dixon Ave (parking lot).  We park just opposite and have to
cross Storrs.  Too lazy to walk to Eagle Square crosswalk since we just walk up Dixon,
between buildings, to N. Main Street corner.  Thanks for looking into it and have a
wonderful weekend!

Donna

 

From: BYRON CHAMPLIN [mailto:chamby@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 8:16 PM
To: donna@beadit.biz
Subject: Re: Crosswalk on Storrs Street

 

Hi Donna:

 

I'll look into it.  Was this on Storrs Street?

 

mailto:JBonenfant@ConcordNH.gov
mailto:TAspell@ConcordNH.gov


Thanks.

 

Byron

On June 2, 2017 at 7:09 PM donna@beadit.biz wrote:

Hi Byron,

Just want to mention an uncomfortable incident this morning.  For
those of us who park across from Dixon Ave, we cross there and
come up to Main Street.  This morning a car stopped to let me go and
the car behind him yelled, swore “This is not a …. Crosswalk!”  Such
anger!

 

So perhaps the city could think about painting a crosswalk there? 
That would be lovely.  Thanks, as always, for listening.

Donna

Bead It!

mailto:donna@beadit.biz

